
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

September 26, 2019 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: Docket UE-190663 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company), submits its “revised” 

Schedule 62 in the above referenced docket. In conversation with Commission staff, the Company 

is requesting a revised effective date of November 8, 2019, in order to participate in the workshop 

on October 2nd and allow more time to incorporate the provisions of WAC-480-106, “Purchase of 

Electricity from Qualifying Facilities.” 

If you have any questions regarding this filing please contact Clint Kalich at 509-495-4532 

or myself at 509-495-4975 or linda.gervais@avistacorp.com.  

Sincerely, 

Linda M. Gervais 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 

509-495-4975

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

09/26/19   11:36

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

mailto:linda.gervais@avistacorp.com
mailto:shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com

